
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE February 3, 2022 

Contact: Gregory J. Boggs II 

Assistant Director of Public Works, Grand Blanc Twp. 

(810) 424-2614 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Road Closed in Grand Blanc Twp. for Water Main Repairs 
 
Grand Blanc Township, Michigan. --- 

 

The Grand Blanc Public Works Department will close McCandlish Road between Vassar Road 

and Saginaw Street to make water main repairs. Work will begin on Monday, February 7 at 9 a.m., 

and the road will reopen on Tuesday, February 8. There will be a detour route posted. Motorists 

are advised to allow extra time to reach their destination. 

 

Please contact Grand Blanc Township Public Works at (810) 424-2614 if you have questions.   

--- ### --- 

                                                                                                                        

Please slowdown in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 


